
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Welcome Back Year 1 Bubbles! 
Mrs Sant, Mrs Startup, Mrs Burke and Miss Martin are so excited to be back in 
school preparing for our return.  You may notice that our classrooms look a bit 
different in some ways but mostly they are the same as you remember.  We have 
moved our tables farther apart and you will each have your own table.  You will 
have a tray with everything you need when we are doing work.  You will have a box 
under your table for your coat, outdoor shoes and packed lunch if you bring 
one.  What has not changed is that we will still have lots of time to play together 
and access the other areas of our rooms.   
Our daily schedule is going to be much like you remember. We will still do Phonics 
and English.  We will still do Maths and activities around our new topic, Towers, 
Tunnels and Turrets.  What will be different is we are going to be spending much 
more time outside.  Mrs Peters has been working hard setting up lots of fun Forest 
School activities just for us!  
We hope that you are as excited as we are to come back to school.  We will need 
to work together to keep each other safe by making sure we wash our hands 
frequently and keeping our distance as best we can.  
 
Miss Martin – Bluebells - Mrs McGilvray      Mrs Startup – Blossoms - Miss Honan 

Mrs Sant – Knights - Mrs Race                        Mrs Burke – Dragons - Mrs Davis 

 

 

Overleaf are some photographs of what your classroom may look like when you return 

to school. You will all have your very own learning station, with your own pens, pencils, 

books and other learning resources. 

You will need to come to school wearing your full uniform. The only thing you will need 

to bring to school with you are your trainers for P.E.  (other kit will not be needed), your 

packed lunch (if you are not having a school dinner) and some outdoor footwear. 

Please do not bring in any reading books or anything else from home, including mobile 

phones (Y6). All information from home needs to be shared via a phone call or an email 

to the school office.  

Parents will not be allowed inside the school building. 

 


